

Ashmore Crescent, Hamworthy, Poole, Dorset BH15 4DG Telephone: 01202 677870 Fax: 01202 660151

Website: www.hamworthyparkjuniorschool.co.uk

Email: office@hpj.poole.sch.uk

10th May 2018

Dear Parent(s)/Carer(s)

Bournemouth Symphony Orchestra – Lighthouse – 23rd May 2018

We are thrilled to announce that Year 6 have been selected to take part in this year's BSO music concert, which will be held at the Lighthouse on Wednesday 23rd May. This concert is particularly special because the BSO will be celebrating their 125th anniversary.

The children have already been learning the brand new composed songs using Makaton symbols and signs, as well as body percussion pieces, which they will use on the day to join in with the orchestra's festivities!

We have booked a coach and will also be using our mini bus, to take us to the Lighthouse at approximately 12.30pm, your child will have their lunch in school before they leave and will be able to take their water bottles to the Lighthouse, but these must be named. If your child normally has a hot school meal, a packed lunch will be provided on this day. **The concert finishes at 3.00pm so children should be back at school at approximately 3.30pm.**

The tickets for this concert have been provided free of charge to the school, however, in order to cover the cost of the coach we are asking for a voluntary contribution of £2.00 to be made by Thursday 17th May. **Payments and permission to enable your child to go to the Lighthouse must be made via Parentmail** (please contact the school office if this is a problem).

Yours sincerely

Miss Berry Music Leader

